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Burrillville Sewer Commission
Public Hearing of 05/08/2007
Board Room of the BWWTF

Members Present: Don C. Wolfe, Chairman
Wallace F. Auclair, Vice Chairman
Scott P. Rabideau, Secretary

Also Present: Walter J. Kane — Attorney for the Commission
William Skerpan Jr. — Beta Group, Inc.
John Martin III — Superintendent
Wallace Lees — Town Council Member
Richard Bernardo — DPW Director
Peg Franklin — Office Manager
Stacey Richard — Financial Aide

Mr. Wolfe opened the public hearing at 9:10 A.M.

Mr. Martin gave a brief overview of the proposed Operations & Maintenance budget for
fiscal year 2007/2008. The residential user charge is proposed at $351.00. This is an
increase of $30.00 over the last fiscal year. The meter/industrial user charge, per 1, 000
cubic feet, is proposed at $61.22 and the septage disposal fee would increase to $65.60.
The septage disposal fee and drainlayers license would remain $100.00 each and the
house connection permits would remain at $20.00. The total of the proposed budget is
$1,494,762.00.

There was no representation from the public at this hearing and no questions on the
proposed budget. Mr. Scott Rabideau moved that the next Public Hearing will be held on
May 21, 2007 at 7:00 P.M. at the Wastewater Treatment Facility. The motion was
seconded by Mr. Wallace Auclair.

Respectfully Submitted,
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Stacey Richard
Financial Aide



